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September 18, 2020 

 

 

To: Jennifer Clark, Director of Planning and Development 
From: Office of Councilmember Esparza 
RE: Appeal of CUP No. P20-00545 
 

On Wednesday September 16, 2020 the Planning Commission approved Conditional Use Permit 
Application No. P20-00545. I would like to appeal this decision for discussion among the City 
Council in order to further explore the neighborhood impacts of such development.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Councilmember Nelson Esparza 
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